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Agenda Item 
Item 9. A. Study Area #3 Update 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The US Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) is currently reviewing the report prepared by the 106 Group, 
which has been submitted to the Minnesota State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO). Once the 
LMRWD receives approval from the USACE, the 90% design phase will commence.. 

During a property survey conducted by Bolton & Menk, it was discovered that the Eden Prairie Right of 
Way lacks an official legal description. The LMRWD will need to meet with the City and Bolton & Menk 
to discuss how to address this issue. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

For information only – no action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, January 15, 2025 


